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Good Life. Great Mission.

DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Pete Ricketts, Governor

December 9, 2022

Re:  Complaint _

-~~~ — LeRoy Carhart, MD e R ——

Deor

At their meeting on December 9, 2022, the Board of Medicine and Surgery reviewed the complaint you
submitted to the Department. Further investigation of the matter was not recommended, however, the
Board thanks you for bringing your concern to their attention.

Your complaint will be maintained in our confidential files.

Sincerely,

i, St

Dennis Scott
Program Manager
Investigations Unit
- P.O.Box 94722 @ — . : ———— —— e . .
Lincoln, NE 68509
Tel: (402) 471-0175
Fax: (402) 742-8335
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